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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS  
Withdrawal Right Results 

 
São Paulo, June 29, 2022 - The Clear Sale S.A. in continuity 
with the Notice to Shareholders disclosed by the Company on May 24, 2022, pursuant to articles 137, 
paragraph 1, 252, paragraph 1 and 256, paragraph 2 of Law 6404 of December 15, 1976 ("Corporation 
Law"), hereby informs its shareholders as follows. 
 
On June 23, 2022, has ended the period for the exercise of the right to withdraw by shareholders 
dissenting from the resolution of the Company's Extraordinary General Meeting held on April 25, 2022 
("EGM") that resulted in the ratification of the acquisition of quotas representing 100% (one hundred 
percent) of the capital stock of Beta Learning Consultoria e Desenvolvimento de Software Ltda. by the 
Company, approved at the Extraordinary General Meeting held on April 25, 2022.  
 
In view of this, the Company informs that shareholders holding 1,180,247 shares, corresponding to 
0.6280% of the total shares issued by the Company, exercised their right to withdraw. The total amount 
of the refund will be R$4,881,723.11 and will be paid on July 1, 2022, according to the procedures 
established by B3 S.A. - Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão. The shares will be reimbursed to the capital stock account, 
observing the provisions of article 45, §6º, of the S.A. Law. 
 
Questions about the reimbursement procedure may be clarified with ClearSale's investor relations 
area (ri@clear.sale). 
 
 
 
 

Renan Shigueo Ikemoto 

Investor Relations Officer 


